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We have all witnessed first hand the miscommunication that occurs from peer to peer 

on social media. We have all seen the nearly unlimited distraction caused to full 

grown adults by the use of smart phones. I see no need for "smart" devices in 

schools. At the very least we can delay smart device usage until kid's minds a more 

developed. My kids are currently in 2nd and 3rd grade and I intend to issue them 

both limited capability flip phones when they are of age. We know that this challenge 

will be met if we all hold the line against the endless onslaught of dangerous 

challenge videos, online bullying, cat videos, and epic fails. 


